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Dear Sirs,
 
My name is John Scherrer and I am the Business Manager of IBEW Local 237 in Niagara Falls,
NY. I wish to comment on New Source Electric’s application to sponsor an apprentice
program. New Source has no Journeymen electricians working for him. New Source also has a
terrible record for safety with multiple OSHA violations and has been not allowed to perform
work at business center in western NY of. I urge you to not allow  register this
company for an electrical apprenticeship because of these reasons. Contact me if you need
more detail.
 
 
Thanks,
 
John Scherrer
IBEW Local 237 Business Manager
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NYSDOL
 
My name is Nicolaus J Coyle and I am the Organizer (recruiter) and Assistant Business Agent
for International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers Local Union 237. I am writing this email to
express my detest at the notion that Newsource Electric may receive an apprenticeship
program. Aside from having no Journeyman credentials  zero journeyman
electricians at company. No one could possibly train or supervise apprentices on the
jobsite. There is not one area electrical inspector who will attest that there is one qualified
person employed  shop 

  Feel free
to fact check that statement with the area inspectors and other non union shops.  well
known for being kicked off projects and other companies having to come in and clean up the
mess.   poor workmanship has led to be removed from bidding with several area
General Contractors. The solar field in Sanborn  is on now is an absolute disaster. I can give
you contacts to the General Contractor over there  

 

 has OSHA violations against him as well.
 
Giving Newsource Electric an apprenticeship will no doubt just be an all-around awful idea
 
Sincerely
 
Nicolaus J  Coyle
IBEW 237

716-297-3650 Office
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